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Parents in
Partnership

FRIDAY, SEPT 20, 2024

updates and news

We were delighted to hold a very well
attended Parents in Partnership on
Wednesday during which Ms. Heba
guided and advised all attendees
through our Inclusion practices. It was
very informative and worthwhile and my
thanks go to Ms. Heba and everyone who
was able to make it.

VICE PRINCIPAL
JACQUELINE BROOKS SMITH SAMUEL HOLLIDAY
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Do you know what it is

to eat well??
SEE TIPS ON HOW TO COMBINE HEALTH AND BALANCE

PLEASE JOIN
US FOR

PARENTS IN
PARTNERSHIP

TUESDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER
11.30 AM - 12.30PM



We were treated to a very
educational assembly last week
during which we learned about
the Prophet Mohammed (PBUH)
and his birthday celebrations as
marked around the world. Many
thanks to Ms Aqsa; Mr Ahmed and
Ms Hanan and also many congrats
to our Kindness award winners for
this week

Muhammad - Year 1

Reem - Year 5
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Stay Tuned for our celebration on the 26th of September
2024 Ms Salma our marvelous French teacher writes - We are
so excited to celebrate the European Day of Languages with
you!
Feel free to wear a European costume during the day if you
have one. Alternatively you may wear any or all of the colours
of the European flags: eg:
1. Red
2. White
3. Blue
4. Green
5. Orange
6. Yellow
7. Black


